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Comments: I am a 61 year old native Montanan. What they want to do at Holland Lake is another example of

what has been happening at an accelerating pace the last 5 years or so. Over development by out of state

Companies,, all they are looking at is the dollar signs. The quality of life for Montanans is going down the tubes.

There are too many tourists  and too many people moving here, all this expansion will do is bring more people

more traffic more lines more everything. It seems as though the forest service had already made their decision

months ago, not really wanting people's input! 

We need to stop this project! I am against this new development, and let's send PWDR back home to Utah


